

South Harringay School

Pemberton Road

London

N4 1BA

T. 020 8340 2757

E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Friday 10 December 2021

Help and Support

Haringey has continued to fund supermarket vouchers for families entitled to free school meals over the holiday period. If you are not currently entitled to free school meals, but feel you might benefit from some help, please contact us as we may be able to help. Feel free to email us on admin@shsharingey.co.uk . We will treat all messages confidentially.

Did you know that Haringey also has a special fund to support families with emergency funding? Click this link to find out more.

Christmas Concerts

Despite some minor Covid complications, Christmas celebrations for the children are in full festive force over these last few weeks of term. We had a delicious Christmas dinner on Wednesday, complete with Christmas crackers for all!

We are busily preparing for our Christmas concerts, which will be coming to you via Google Classroom, next week.

Dear Parents/Carers,

Sporting Success

On Friday 12th November, our tag rugby team took part in a friendly tag rugby tournament. All the players received some coaching from London Skolars which was a

great experience for them. Well done to Kaser, Karis, Kylan, Nico, Jay, Haruki, Rekha, Miranda, Alymira and Iris.

On Thursday 18th November, our Year 3/4 football team took part in a tournament. There was lots of brilliant football on the day from both our boys and girls teams. The girls managed to get all the way to the quarter finals before being knocked out on penalties by St. Michael's. Well done to Sahara, Carys, Lola, Beau, Maya, Daejanae, Lavin, Oscar, Archie, Hadi, David, Billy, Euan and Alex.

On Thursday 25th November our Cricket team played in the "Capital Kids Indoor Cricket Tournament". The team

won 4/5 matches and managed to take home the bronze medal! Huge well done to Jay, Kylan, Karis, Walt, George, James, Otis, Isobel, Penelope, Alymira and Red. Special mention to our captain, Jay, who won a medal for player of the tournament, after batting and bowling brilliantly throughout the tournament. You can see some photos by clicking here.

Parent Governor

We are pleased to announce that we have a new parent governor. Congratulations to Tom Luff, father of Deniz in year 2.

Please remember that you are free to join our governing body meetings as an observer. You will just need to book in ahead of time by emailing admin@shsharingey.co.uk.

Farewells

We are saying goodbye to two longstanding staff members this term. Caireann is taking up a new consultancy job with a learning trust in Hackney. We wish her all the best with the next stage in her career. Sunny is leaving the admin team to take up a new role with a fostering agency. We will miss her very much.







Friends of South Harringay News

South Harringay School ADVENTure trail



We are nearly halfway through the ADVENTure trail! There are so many amazing artistic windows to discover across the neighbourhood. Every day at 4pm a new one will be revealed until Christmas Eve. Watch out for the school's window

coming up soon! To guide you around the trail, please buy a map on www.classlist.com and follow us on Instagram @advent_n4

Jingle and Mingle

Thank you to everyone who came to Jingle and Mingle with us at the Friends of South Harringay Christmas social. In total we raised £326.84!

Classlist and AmazonSmile

A reminder that our events and ticketing is done through the Classlist (www.classlist.com) – please join if you're not already a member. Also, why not sign up to AmazonSmile (www.smile.amazon.co.uk) and support Friends

of South Harringay for free when you shop.

Happy holidays

The Friends of South Harringay wishes you all a happy and healthy holiday. Thank you for all your support during the year. We also want to thank the teachers and school support staff who have worked tirelessly this term looking after our children through Covid outbreaks, staff illnesses and an Ofsted inspection in the infants.

Community news

Pemberton Road is having a Festive Fun play street on the 19th of December between 1pm and 4pm. All welcome!

Movie nights

We held two successful movie nights (for years 1 and 5) and raised £362.83!
Looking forward to the Year 2

to the Year 2 movie night in January – more

details to follow.





Our mathlete for last week: Owen 4C 3550 points Our mathletes for this week: Bobby 5M 4066 points

Our mathlete class: 5 Elm Our mathlete class: 6 Acer



._____

Our star readers for last week: Livia 3 Acacia Our star readers for this week: Sula 3 Willow

Laila 4 Cherry Benji and Laila 4 Cherry

Otis 5 Elm Lola 5 Magnolia
Finn 6 Acer Ayyub 6 Acer

Quiz master class: 5 Magnolia **Quiz master class**: 5 Magnolia